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Richland’s Flood Recovery

Home damaged by the October 2015 flood?
Help is still available.

Richland County received an additional $7.254 million in Community 
Development Block Grant-Disaster Recovery (CDBG-DR) funding to 

assist even more residents. 

CDBG-DR funds primarily bene�t low- to moderate- income residents 
living in Richland County excluding the City of Columbia. 

To apply visit richlandcountysc.gov/�oodrecovery 
or visit the Flood Recovery O�ce at the 

County Administration Building, 2020 Hampton St., Columbia 

Intake begins May 21, 2018

Note:  If you missed the �rst round of assistance or received 
notice your application was received, please inquire 

about this additional grant funding. 

Questions? Please contact the Richland County Program Hotline, 
888-964-1589 or email RichlandCountyCDBGDR@sites.tetratech.com.


